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Dear Parents 
 
Please find below the second email and link from the set of online safety videos in the series from Alan Mackenzie, 
at Online Safety. 
 
I hope that you found last week’s initial video useful and that this second instalment further supports parents to 
understand some of the risks and issues that their child could face on line. 
 
As part of the licence that we have purchased, we are not allowed to display the links publicly on our school web site 
and ask that parents do not share outside their families. 
Kind regards 

H.L. Cooke 
 

 

Email 2 – The Three C’s 
I mentioned in the previous email that you can’t know everything. It’s impossible to know all the risks and issues that 
our children might face online, much as it is impossible to know all the risks and issues they may face in the real 
world. 
 
In this second video, which is just over 6 minutes, I discuss what is commonly called the 3C's which refers to: 
Content, Contact and Conduct.  
 
The 3C's is the easiest way of understanding risk regardless of whether you think you are tech savvy or not. 
 
Click on the link or copy/paste the link into your browser. You will also find some links below the video link that you 
may find useful. 
 
https://vimeo.com/487627081/883aa4475d 
 
Useful Links: 
There is a huge range of risks and concerns online. Below you will find links to some common concerns. 
 
One of the main concerns from parents is related to adult content. Here is a link that will help you to learn a little 
more, tips to protect your child and how you can deal with it. 
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/online-pornography/ 
 
Another concern is related to youth produced sexual images (sometimes called sexting). Here you will find some very 
useful information. In particular I would recommend reading the document ‘Look at Me’. It is quite long but it gives 
many useful facts, particularly in relation to vulnerable children. 
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/sexting/ 
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